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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Year 6 Leavers Events  

 

As a school, it is very important to us that the Year 6 children have the very best and most 

enjoyable end to their time at primary school. Therefore, we are pleased to give you the 

following information about the Year 6 leaving celebrations for the end of the summer 

term:   

 

1. The children will be going to Woolwich Library on Wednesday 7th June. 

2. On Tuesday 20 June Year 6 will enjoy a trip to either Maryon or Greenwich Park. 

3. On Wednesday 28th June they will have the opportunity to participate in the Junior 

Citizenship event based at the Sporting Club in Thamesmead. 

4. Tuesday 4th July the children will be going on a trip to the Tower of London. 

5. Wednesday 5th July - Friday 7th July are the transition to secondary school days. 

6. You are invited to watch our performance on Thursday 13th July at either 9:30am or 

2:00pm. 

7. On Friday 14th July, they will be visiting Westminster Abbey.  

8. Tuesday 18th July the whole year group will be visiting Odeon Cinema in Greenwich 

to watch a film together. Please note the film is ‘The Incredibles 2’ and is rated PG.  

9. The children are invited to their leavers’ disco on Thursday 20th July from 5pm to 

6:30pm in the school hall. 

10. Leavers’ Assembly will take place Friday 21st July at 9:30am where the children will 

be awarded their personalised hoodie.  

 

We are asking parents for a contribution of £7.00 to cover a small proportion of the total 

cost of the above activities and items. This can be paid using our online payment system. 

Please log in to pay and to give your consent. Please note there is only one consent form to 

which you consent to all trips. If you have any questions or issues, please speak to the 

Office or a member of the Year 6 team.  

 

We look forward to Year 6 enjoying their last half term at Woodhill and making some very 

happy memories to take with them when they go on to secondary school. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

The Year 6 team 


